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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Harbor Lights Pregnancy Center 

Alpena, Michigan, January 20, 2023 – 
Through the hard work and dedication 
of its employees and the generosity of 
its membership, Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union’s (AAACU) Tawas 
Branch raised $146.36 in monetary 
donations for Harbor Lights 
Pregnancy Center. 

Harbor Lights Pregnancy Center, 
located in East Tawas, helps provide 
support, resources, and parenting 
classes to new parents before and after 
birth. 

In addition to member donations, team 
members held raffles and donated 
$2.00 per employee on dress down 
Fridays to help raise money. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit 
union with membership eligibility 
open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of June 30, 2023, 

AAACU provides service to 44,418 members with total assets equal to $738,220,907. 
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